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We have been meeting with our chapters for the upcoming banquet season and we are 
looking forward to a great 2010 banquet season. I want to that everyone for helping out at 
the meetings and supporting your local chapters.

Once again in the 2010 banquet season we will have our semi finalist drawings for the 
JAKES and Sponsors. 

Also something new for the banquets we will have a Women in the Outdoors hunt 
drawing. We will sell chances at each ladies raffle table for the hunt.

All the winners will be drawn next January at the 2011 Awards Banquet.

The 2011 JAKES Hunt of a Lifetime will be sponsored by the Tuscarora Longbeards 
Chapter in Franklin Co. Shawn Mowen and Dan Akers have agreed to hold the hunt for 
the chapter. Also LONG-VU Rentals will donate a cabin for the weekend, Robbie Rohm 
of Rohm Bros. Calls and Putt Rohm from D&A Private Label will donate the turkey 
calls. The Keystone Country Store will also donate camo clothing for the hunt again next 
yr.

The 2011 Sponsor Hunt will take place in WY for a Merriam’s Turkey Hunt. The hunt 
includes a 3 day semi-guided turkey hunt with meals, lodging, airfare (to a major airport) 
in the field transportation and hunting license. 

The 2011 WITO Hunt will take place in WY for a Merriam’s hunt. Hunt includes a 3 
day turkey hunt with meals and lodging. Airport pick up, a Free Turkey Mount (hunt does 
not include airfare, hunting license)

PA MEMBERSHIP NUMBERS AS OF THIS WEEK ARE AT:

REGULAR – 6343
SPONSOR – 940
LIFE – 359
WITO – 1790
WHEELIN – 401
JAKES – 4857
HUNTING HERITAGE – 1132 

Total Membership = 15822




